
     
 

              Tuesday 5th November 2019 

 

                     Open Day 

 
On Tuesday 12th November at 10.00am and 1.30pm we will be opening 

the school to show around new and existing families that are interested in 

applying for a school place in September 2020. We are excited to show 

you what the Willows can offer your child. 

If you are interested in attending please book by contacting the school         

office on 01908 528803. 

                
 

Year 1 and 2 Children performing at the Christmas light 

switch on – Saturday 16th November 
 

Some of our year 1 and 2 children are performing at the Intu shopping 

centre Christmas Light Switch on event on Saturday 16th November. It 

would be great if you could come along and support our school. For the 

parents of  year 1and 2 children please make sure your child is in school 

uniform and meet the school staff at 4pm outside GAP/Hollister. 

        

 

                    Book Fair 
 

As a result of all the parents and children buying books from the book fair, 

we are able to buy over £100.00 worth of books for the school. Thank you 

for your support.  

 

 

 

                    Wear It Pink Coffee Morning Charity Event 

 
Thank you for supporting our coffee morning and fund raising for Wear It 

Pink which raised £171.00. It was lovely to see so many parents enjoying 

coffee and cake in our hall. 

 

 

 

 



Children in Need 
 

This year we are not planning any fundraising activities for Children in 

Need because you have been extremely generous supporting other 

charities. If you wish to show your support for Children in Need this year 

you can purchase any Pudsey related products from local shops. 

 

DIARY DATES 

 

 

Attendance 
 

W/C 21st October 2019 

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 96.8% 

Rec. Hedgehogs 95.0% 

1 Squirrels 95.6% 

1 Rabbits 100.0% 

2 Owls 99.6% 

Total attendance                  97.4% 

    
 

Monday 11th 

November 
PM Remembrance Assembly – For Children 

Saturday 16th 

November 
4pm 

Yr 1 & 2 Children Performing at Intu Shopping 

Centre Christmas Light Switch On 

Wednesday 20th 

November 
PM Flu Spray Immunisation  

Friday 22nd 

November 
AM Year 2 children trip to Cinema – letter to follow 

Tuesday 26th 

November 
AM 

Little Blue Monster Theatre production visit to the 

school 

Friday 13th 

December 

3.00pm – 

5.00pm 

Christmas Film Club Reception & KS1 – Details To 

Follow 

Tuesday 17th 

December 
AM 

Nursery & Reception Christmas sing-a-long – 

Details To Follow 

Wednesday 18th 

December 
PM KS1 Christmas sing-a-long – Details To Follow 

Thursday 19th 

December 
PM Christmas Party Day – Details To Follow 

Friday 20th 

December 
All Day Christmas Jumper Day – Details To Follow 

Monday 23rd December – Friday 3rd January – Christmas Holiday 

Monday 6th 

January 
8.50am School re-opens 

Well done Rabbits with an attendance of 

100.0% for the week beginning 21st 

October.  The whole school attendance 

for that week was 97.4%. 

 

Good attendance at school is important 

for your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure your child attends every 

day and not take holidays in term time. 

  

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O 

every day, Here. Every day. Ready to 

learn. On time. 

 


